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22nd October 2021 
 
Parents and Carers 
of TQEA Students 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Knowledge Organisers – Evening Event regarding home learning 
 
We are pleased to be able to invite you to attend an evening session aimed at helping you to understand how 
your child accesses home learning, as it is different in every school.  The sessions, which have been specifically 
designed for parents, aim to make home learning clearer.  It covers how we set home learning half termly, how to 
make sense of the knowledge organisers that come home (also listed on our website), the science behind the 
learning and how you can help to support your child to be the best that they can be.   
 
Home learning and our knowledge organisers are a vital part of your child’s learning journey.  It is key that as a 
parent you know how they work and how to support your child, as a school we recognise the important part that 
parents play in their child’s education.  We would be delighted if you could join us for the events. 
 
When:  Wednesday 3rd November at 6pm 
 
Where: Online, click this link to join  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via email e.hopkins@tqea.org.uk we look 
forward to seeing you on the night. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs E Hopkins 
Assistant Principal 
The Queen Elizabeth Academy 
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